
My name is Brent Gilbertson. I have been commercial Dungeness crab fishing 12 years off the coast of 
Washington, Oregon and Alaska. I have spent two seasons in the Northern Peninsula district.  I am 
opposed to proposition 170. I see no reason to set a pot limit and cap in such a vast area with crab 
throughout the whole area. With the cost to operate now days a 500 pot permit and cap would make it 
difficult or even possible to be profitable. 

Thank you for your time, 

Brent Gilbertson 
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